
Student Fee Advisory Committee  
April 5, 2019 Meeting Minutes 

 
 
 

Present: Dashay Richmond, Gabrielle Escobedo, Sanjanaa Ellur, Taariq Elmahadi, Teresa Gaspar, 
Marcelle Hayashida, Connor Strobel (proxy for Amy Shine) 
 
Absent: Auzzsa Eaton (excused), Judy Zhu (excused), Travis Abshire, Amy Shine, Annie Le 
 
Staff: Karen Mizumoto, Jonathan Saucedo  
 
 
1. Meeting called to order. 

2. Minutes from 3/1/19 meeting were approved.  

3. Connor will act as proxy for Amy Shine.  Michelle Chen is on graduate filing status and has 
resigned from the committee; the committee will need a replacement for the AGS VP Finance 
seat on the committee.  

4. Review committee priorities. 
a. Discussion: 

i. Since Provost’s office does not provide grouping options, SFAC has 
flexibility to decide groups included. 

ii. Dashay recommended students with disabilities should be included under 
prioritized student groups. 

iii. The committee agreed the priorities as stated with the addition of including 
students with disabilities. 

 
5. Reassess Patterns and Categories 

a. Discussion: 
i. Current categories include: 1) Health & Wellness; 2) Career & Professional 

Development; 3) Campus Climate; 4) Student Life; 5) Academic 
Engagement. 

ii. Sanjanaa recommended that the Student Life category be removed due to 
overlap seen with other categories; the other categories could also been seen 
as sub-categories of overall student life. 

iii. Student Life will be kept until a later date if it is decided that there doesn’t 
need to be a separate category for student life. 

iv. Taariq and Auzzsa to discuss and draft a rubric and form to help the 
subcommittees justify their rankings of the proposals. 

v. Karen will upload the budget proposals to Dropbox.  There are a total of nine 
requests from four units.  Committee members should review the requests 
over the next week with an eye for how to categorize each request. The 
committee will categorize the requests at the next SFAC meeting. 

vi. Karen noted that the Career Pathways request for Peer Advisor funding and 
Student Affairs request for support for a program director for Latinx have 
been moved from the SFAC budget recommendation process to be part of 
either the campus budget process and/or other, larger campus discussions 
regarding funding for individual resource centers.  



 
6. 2019 Winter quarter stipends 

a. Taariq asked student members to let they/them/their know if they haven’t received 
their winter quarter stipends yet.  Karen will follow up with DFA HR to ask them to 
find out what the status is of the student stipends and when students can expect their 
checks. 
 

7. Meeting adjourned. 


